
MEDIA ADVISORY 
February 15, 1995 

MURALS BY LOS ANGELES ARTIST STUART VAUGHAN 
TO BE DEDICATED AT HOLLYWOOD RED LINE CONSTRUCTION SITE 

WHAT: Artist Stuart Vaughan's twin murals, entitled "Digging the Red 
Line," will be officially dedicated at the Red Line construction 
site at Barnsdall Park in Hollywood. The mural, which is part of 
the mitigation effort during the subway construction project, 
depicts a cross-section view of the tunneling, with painted 
images of construction workers, equipment, passengers, and 
even a wedding party to symbolize the union of Metro Rail and 
the Barnsdall Art Park being created at the site. 

WHEN: 

WHERE: 

Thursday, February 16, 1995 
10 a.m. 

Barnsdall Park north entrance 
4808 Hollywood Boulevard at N. Berendo Street 
Hollywood 
(1 994 Thomas Bros. Guide page 594, block A-4) 

ATTENDEES: Stuart Vaughan, artist 
A1 Nodal, General Manager for Cultural Affairs, City of Los 

Angeles 
Dr. Earl Sherburn, Director of Community Art Program, City of 

Los Angeles 
Maya Emsden, Director of MTA Art for Rail Transit program 
Ray Verches, MTA public affairs officer 

CONTACT: Greg Davy, MTA Media Relations (213) 244-7048 
Media Relations Number: (21 3) 244-6347 

Metropolitan Transportation Authority 818 West Seventh Street Suite 300 10s Angeles, CA Mailing Address:Box 194 Los Angeles. CA. goo53 213.623.1194 


